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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Spring Term 2024 – Week Beginning 3rd March 2025  
 

 

“Gentleness adorns everything it touches, and its absence 
detracts from everything’s worth”. 

Quran – chosen by a parent. 
 

Book Fair 
Everyone is welcome to our Scholastic Book Fair in 
school on Monday and Tuesday this week. Children 
can use their World Book Day vouchers to redeem 
against a book and get £1 off! There will stationary   
items available from as little as 50 pence and lots of books from as little as £2.99. We 
hope you will come along. We will be able to accept cash & card payments.  
 

Pancake Day 
This Tuesday is Shrove Tuesday. To celebrate, children can have pancakes for pudding 
with a choice of toppings – fruit, sauces, lemon & sugar, golden syrup, honey or fruit jam. 
 

World Book Day 
This Thursday is World Book Day. All children are invited to bring their favourite book 
into school and if they would like to, they can dress up as a character from a BOOK.  
Children must know the character they are dressed up as. Please see our Special Events 
page on the website for more information: 
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/specialevents20232024 we will 
upload photographs from the day on this page too. 

World Book Day Lunch 
To continue celebrating World Book Day, we ‘re having a special lunch 
menu:  The Red option will be Harry Potters bangers and mash            or 

 

 

The Green option is Gruffalo Quesadilla (wrap filled with peppers, onions and 
cheese) Served with wedges. 
Pudding is James and the Giant Peach, sponge cake and custard or Willy 
Wonka’s mousse. Children can order in class on the day as normal. 

 

Red Nose Day 
This Red Nose Day, on Friday 21st March 2025, let’s celebrate 40 years of 
going big, giving big, and feeling good together. All children are invited to 
wear ‘non-uniform’ to school for a £1 donation. Please donate via the app. 

 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/specialevents20232024
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Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 24th February 2025 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. If 
the gate is locked and your child arrives through the main office doors, they are arriving 
late, and will receive a late mark, please avoid this and take a moment to explain to the 
office staff the reason.  
First thing in the morning is the most crucial time of the day when children settle in and 
find out what they will be doing that day. Arriving late for school can have a massive 
impact on your child’s education and wellbeing. 

• 210 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school this 
week. 

• Year 1 had all of their children in school on time every day. 
Remember to keep your child at home if they have a temperature of 38 or above. For 
sickness and diarrhoea, children must remain absent from school or nursery for 48 
hours after the last episode. 

Reception       89.4% Year 2           93% Year 4          91.7% Year 6         91.7% 
Year 1              96.8%  Year 3           96.2% Year 5          92.7%  

Well done to Year 1 & Year 3       They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 93.1% The school & national target is 96%. 
 

Do you have a pre-school child? 
Did you know that if you have any questions or queries 
about your child’s language development, you can make 
an appointment to have an informal chat with a speech 
and language therapist?  
To make an appointment you can telephone the speech and language department on 
02476378620 and ask for ‘an appointment for a drop-in session’. This will take place at a 
venue in Nuneaton and is a free service. 
 

 

Stay & Play 
Do you have, or do you know a family with a pre-school child? Why 
not come along to our friendly Stay & Play sessions on every 
Wednesday during term time from 9 a.m. – 10.30 a.m. 
We are a friendly group, offering a healthy snack and juice for children. 
Donations welcome. 

 

Nursery Places 
Did you know we admit children to our nursery, the term after their 3rd birthday? 
Depending upon your child’s birthday, we have admissions in September, January and 
after the Easter holidays. Do you have a child who is not yet 3? It’s never too early to put 
their name down on our waiting list. We offer 15 hours of free funding to all families, this 
could be 5 mornings, 5 afternoons or 2 full days plus a half session each week. We also 
accept families who are in receipt of a 30 hours funding code, these children can attend 
all day. Pop to the office for an admissions form.  
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All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Spring Term 2 week 1 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 
Vision Awards Values Awards 

Nursery Imogen Nursery Isaac Faith 

Reception Eva Reception Evelyn  Love 
Year 1 Alisha Year 1 Archie  Hope  

Year 2 Addilyn Year 2 Sagyan  Peace  
Year 3 Keanu Year 3 Shayla  Faith 

Year 4 Kacper Year 4 Radwan  Love 

Year 5 Alvin Year 5 Jake  Peace 

Year 6 Emmett Year 6 Oliver  Faith 

 

 Check out the photos on the Vision & Values page of the website. 
 

All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Each week, our midday supervisors each choose a child each week who they feel has 
shown our school values at lunchtimes. This will be celebrated in our Celebration 
Assembly on Monday. 

Mrs Hyde  Serren Mrs Edwards Merilyn 
Mrs Powell Keanu Mrs Fyfe  Kacper C 
Miss Dodd Freddie C Mrs Clarke Ariyah 
Miss Lodge Anya Mrs Paradowska Layla 
Miss Barnes Sagyan Miss Rouse & Mrs Lusty Kane 

 
The class winning the PomPom Challenge, 

receiving the Golden Lunchbox is: 

 
The class winning the ‘Kindness’ PomPom 

Challenge for the most yellow pompoms is: 
Year 1 Year 3 

Well done to the whole school for all the lovely behaviour we have seen this week at 
Lunchtimes. All Saints has been ‘Pom’tastic! 
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Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use our 
before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book them in. 
More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 

 

Easter Celebrations 
All children, in all year groups are invited to create something fabulous in celebration of 
Easter. They may choose to make a bonnet, an Easter Garden, or maybe a picture. There 
will be prizes for the best creation that has been made entirely by a child.  
Children are welcome to bring their creations into the school hall from Monday 31st 
March, all creations must be in school by Friday 4th April as we will be holding our annual 
Easter Celebrations on Monday 7th April. All families from all year groups are welcome. 

 

Easter Craft Workshop 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we would like to invite 5 children from each class in 
years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 along with their parent / carer or another adult, to our free Easter 
Craft Workshop on Tuesday 1st April from 9:00am until 10:30am. To book your place, 
please contact the school office before Wednesday 12th February. 
Activities are for children in years 1 – 6 and are strictly limited to 1 child to 1 adult. Adults 
will be required to complete an enrolment form on the day, for funding purposes with 
Warwickshire Adult Community Learning. If you would like more information, please 
contact Cheryl at cherylneil@warwickshire.gov.uk  

   

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
mailto:cherylneil@warwickshire.gov.uk
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Important Dates for your Diary 2025 
Monday 3rd March  Secondary school National Offer Day 
Tuesday 4th March  Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Station for pudding 

Thursday 6th March  World Book Day – dress up as a BOOK character, bring in our 
favourite book. Special book themed lunch 

7th – 16th March  British Science Week 
Friday 7th March NO Swimming Lessons for Year 4  

Tuesday 11th March Year 5 visit George Eliot Academy – Exploring Evolution 

Monday 17th March  Year 5 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Tuesday 18th March Year 3 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 20th March Year 6 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 24th March Year 2 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Thursday 27th March Reception Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 31st March Year 1 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 31st March Children are invited to bring their Easter Creations in to school 
Tuesday 1st April Year 4 Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Tuesday 1st April Parent & Child Easter Craft Workshop 

Thursday 3rd April Nursery Parent Teacher Telephone Consultations 

Monday 7th April  Easter Celebrations in the hall at 9am 

Wednesday 9th April Change Makers ‘Fussy Eating’ assembly 2:15pm prompt 
Wednesday 9th April Year 3 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 

Friday 11th April Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Monday 14th – Friday 25th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April Children return to school 

Thursday 1st May Polling Station for local elections – school closed to children 
Thursday 8th May Fussy Eating After School Workshops begin for adults and children 

Thursday 22nd May Year 5 class assembly, parents welcome 2:40pm prompt 
Monday 26th – Friday 30th May Summer Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 

 

  

If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire  

Children and Families Front Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. 
Lines are open Monday to Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you 
need to get in touch out of usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty 
Team immediately by calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, 
call 999. 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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HTC Big Local Update 
The Hub strives to be a welcoming place for everyone and during 2025 will be working to 
offer a variety of activities for all. For more updates check out their Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/HillTopandCaldwell 
Their current regular opening times are: 
 
MONDAY 
-Warm Hub open 8.30am-12pm 
A warm space for anyone, with light refreshments and a warm breakfast available (EG 
porridge, toast, sausage sandwiches). 
-Afternoon Walk, starting in March. The walk will be gentle and accessible, heading out 
from The Hub at 12.30pm and finishing back at the hub for refreshments. 
-Yoga with Ritu, starting in March. An evening introductory yoga class starting at 6pm. 
 
TUESDAY 
-Chair Yoga with Ritu 
An introductory course to armchair yoga, for all abilities. From 12.15 until 12.45pm 
-Social Brew open 1-3pm 
More refreshments and a chance to catch up with new and old friends. Some crafting 
activities on offer, participation not mandatory!  
-Girls Youth Club, run by Positive Impact. 3.30pm until 5pm. Ages 11-16, free activities. 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Child immunisations with Redroofs Surgery, pop in to chat to one of the team to find out 
information about the benefits of child immunisations and to make a booking.  
February 26th 1-5pm. March 12th 10-12pm. March 26th 1-5pm.  
 
THURSDAY 
Think Active's Matt runs a healthy living themed session on the first Thursday of every 
month from 10-12pm, often with visits from health themed organisations offering 
support. Always included is Matt’s fun seated exercise!  
On the Thursday's Matt’s not at the Hub, Positive Impact run their regenerate session 
from 10-12, another relaxed session, themed around health and led by the members of 
the group. 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HillTopandCaldwell

